You are Invited
to the BAEOP Spring General
Membership Meeting!

Sammamish High School
100 140th Avenue SE, Bellevue, WA
Thursday, April 25th, 2024
4:30-7:00pm

We will meet in the library at 4:30 for registration
before touring the glass blowing studio at 5:00.
Following the tour, we will return to the library

for a brief business meeting and dinner.
Dinner will be individual salad entrees.

It is ESSENTIAL that you RSVP by April 18,
in order that we may order the correct number of salads.
Door prize and raffle drawing will follow the business meeting.

Must be present to win door prize.

RSVP to Christy Minteer (minteerc@bsd405.0rg)

2.5 PS.P Raffig ti
\nservice $1.00 Ckets
Hours Each

Follow @BAEOP_BSD on Facebook and Instagram



